
PRESS RELEASE                                   For immediate release | September 4, 2024 
                     Media contact: Gigi Allianic, Craig Newberry 

 woodlandparkzoopr@zoo.org 

 

 

 

Extra, Extra! Coyote Makes Headlines on National 
Newspaper Carrier Day  

 

SEATTLE—Today, September 4, is National Newspaper Carrier Day and to 
celebrate we’re sharing this wildly adorable coyote taking a page from 
professional newspaper carriers.   
 

The video submitted to Woodland Park Zoo’s Carnivore Spotter was recorded in 
a Seattle neighborhood. It shows the coyote exploring its neighbor’s front porch 
before deciding it needed a little reading material of its own, snagging the 
newspaper right off the porch.   
 
Carnivore Spotter is part of the Seattle Urban Carnivore Project which explores 
how mammalian carnivores, such as coyotes, foxes, raccoons, bobcats, and 
even cougars and bears live and interact with people across urban and 
suburban areas in the Seattle region.  
 
Using Carnivore Spotter, Seattle area residents can report sightings of our eight 
focal carnivore species. Since Carnivore Spotter’s launch in August 2019, 
Washington state residents have logged more than 12,000 observations of local 
carnivores!  
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